
Multicultural 

Arts Festival 

Wednesday 9th 

November 

Come and watch your 

children perform on   

stage. 

Tickets will be 

available from 

Monday 17th October 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am delighted to inform you that we have raised an 

amazing £1405.36 for the Disasters Emergency Appeal 

for Pakistan.  

As you will know the D.E.C charities are working to 
provide food, clean water and emergency shelter as 
well as healthcare, essential hygiene supplies and 
sanitation. 
  
• £10 could provide essential hygiene supplies for 
two people  
• £50 could provide emergency shelter for two 
families  
• £100 could provide emergency food for two families 
for a month  
 
So as you can see, our money will be able to help 
support a huge number of individuals and families.  
 
With my thanks for your generosity and support as 
always. 
 
Fiona Mundy 

Attendance 
Our school attendance target is 96%. We have 
achieved 93.4% up to 30th September.  

We are very disappointed with children’s 
punctuality, some children continue to arrive late.  
School starts 8.45am every day please make sure 
your child is in the playground before the bell rings. 
School ends at 3.15pm please collect your children 
on time. 

AUTUMN TERM  
FRIDAY 130THSEPTEMBER 2022 

Appeal for Pakistan 



AUTUMN TERM  
FRIDAY 30TH SEPTEMBER 2022 

Weduc 

Weduc is our new Parent/Carer engagement app. To help us ensure you are always up to date 

with important news, key dates and your child's performance, please install and login to the 

Weduc app.  

I haven't received the password reset or account verification email 

I have children at 2 Weduc Schools How do I connect both schools (App) 

https://weduchelp.zendesk.com/hc/en-gb/articles/8937725638289-I-haven-t-received-the-password-reset-or-account-verification-email
https://weduchelp.zendesk.com/hc/en-gb/articles/7956599490705-I-have-children-at-2-Weduc-Schools-How-do-I-connect-both-schools-App-


Sycamore Green  

 
Year 1 had a fabulous time at 

Sycamore Green. There were lots of 

indoor and outdoor activities. The 

children had great fun in the sand 

and water, even in the rain. 

AUTUMN TERM  
FRIDAY 30TH SEPTEMBER 2022 

The fire was exciting and the popcorn 

was yummy. 



AUTUMN TERM  
FRIDAY 30TH SEPTEMBER 2022 

Mystery Solvers Inc 
 

 

 

 

Year 2 had a mysterious parcel from Mrs Mundy and Mrs May and 

we’re delighted to say  - MYSTERY SOLVED! 

 

The artefacts in the parcel belonged to Mary Seacole an amazing nurse 

who helped wounded soldiers during the Crimean War. Mrs Mundy 

was so impressed to discover what an amazing person Mary was she 

wants us to tell the whole school. So look out for our poster coming 

soon so you can find out too. 

 

 Message from Ms Ward 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from Mrs Baldwin 

We are having a great 

time in choir club after 

school if you would like 

to join us we still have 

some places. 

Nursery and Reception 

children have settled 

in really well. 



 

 

 

Cosford Air Museum 
 

 

This week, fifteen lucky children from Year 6 had a STEM day at 
Cosford Air Museum. 

On arrival, we were put into a group of fifty and were called the 
Kestrels – in total there were over a thousand school children taking 
part. 

Two huge hangers, which form part of Cosford Museum, had been filled with a really 

wide variety of activities and stands. We were able to wander around and could take 

part in as many of these as time allowed. Here are a few photos of our fabulous and 

very spoiling day. 

KATES HILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

TEL: 01384 818700 
 

www.kateshillprimary.org.uk 


